



2110 Broadway • Sacramento, California 95818-2541 • 916/733-0258 • 916/733-0195

Date: June 26, 2019

To:

All Priests/Seminarians

From: Father Guillermo Hernández

Director of Vocations

Re:

Invitation to Priests/Seminarians and Parents

The Office of Vocations is pleased to invite you and your parents (or a guest if parents are not available) to dinner on Monday, August 5 at 5 p.m. at Holy Family Parish. The purpose of this gathering, is to show our gratitude to parents for their support of the vocation to the priesthood.

Please forward the attached invitation to your parents and R.S.V.P. by July 15 if you are able to join us. If your parents are able to attend, we would appreciate that you email their names to msmith@scd.org or by phone at (916) 733-0258.



Please join Bishop Jaime Soto and the Office of Priestly & Religious Vocations in a gathering to show our gratitude

TO THE PARENTS OF OUR SEMINARIANS AND PRIESTS

Monday, August 5, 2019 • 5:00pm to 8:00pm Holy Family Parish • 7817 Old Auburn Rd., Citrus Heights 95610

Please RSVP by Monday, July 15 if you are attending and provide the names of your parents attending or a guest to (916) 733-0258 or by email at msmith@scd.org

Sponsored by the Knights of Columbus from St. Charles Borromeo's Bishop Armstrong Council #4443, St. Rose Council #16475, and Holy Family's Infant Mary Council #4964